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Google Groups

Re: R1V2 zoning petition

Zina Cheng Mar 24, 2017 11:58 AM
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Council file 16-1470

Please be aware that the correct email address for your written response is clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org
For your convenience, I have induded the correct email address for you.

The Office of the City Clerk is in receipt of your comment. It is included in the public record.

FANOTE TO LA CITY STAFF
**iPlease Ge sharondickinson@lzcity.org on all emails related to PLUN Commifiee,”**

Zina Cheng, Legislative Assistant
fanning and Land Use Management Committee

City of Los Angeles, Office of the City Clerk
Council and Public Services

(213) 678-1537

zina.cheng@lacity.org

On Wed, Mar 22, 2017 at 5:29 PM, Shikama <blulax@aol.com> wrote:
Dear Mr. Paui Koretz, City Councilmember

| Support the R1V2 zoning for Rancho Park/Weswooed South.
Regards,
Rumiko Shikama

10305 Mississippi Av
LA CA 90025
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